

## **PHOTOGRAPHY**

## N.B. - MEMBERS AND VISITORS

- At virtually all our club events members of the executive take photos that are used for club purposes.
- This includes in authorised documents such as our Meeting Reports, Home Visit Reports and our Newsletter.
- These are distributed in paper form, by e-mail to all other members of the club and on our web-site to the general public.

If you do not want your image to be recorded please sign our PHOTOGRAPHY REGISTER.



It will be assumed that those who do not sign the register are granting permission to have their image used in authorised ROBINA GARDEN CLUB documents and publications.